
 

 

 

"State of Emergency" as measure against the spread of 
coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

Dear All   
 
According to Japanese government declared “state of emergency” as measure 
against the spread of coronavirus for 7 prefectures (Tokyo, Kanagawa, 
Saitama, Chiba, Osaka, Fukuoka and Hyogo) until 6th May, 2020. 
We will counter measure below accordingly: 
 
1: Our office and warehouse are still open as normal hours (from 8:45 to 17:45). 
2: Some of staff will work from home. 
3: Some of staff will use staggered working hours. 
 
Please be advised that most of maker, supplier and domestic transportation 
company will take similar measure. 
Hence, our response, arrangement has possibility to delay, but we will do our 
best to keep same service for your good company as usual. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any question or concern of this matter. 
 
We hope you and your all stuff include crew and all family will be fine until 
the spread of coronavirus come to an end. 
 
 

Chief executive officer Eiji Suda 


